
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

                         Tuesday 10th September, 2024            

 

Reading Meeting for Y1 and Y2 Parents 

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to a good quality education. 

   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to be able to invite you into school so that we can talk to you about how we help 

your child with their reading in Year 1 and Year 2, and how you can best support your child at 

home with their reading.  This will include some very important information about the reading 

books that your child takes home to read. 

Please join us on Thursday 19th September, 2.45 p.m. – 3.30 p.m.  Please head to our 

school’s Main Office on arrival. 

There will be refreshments and raffle prizes to be won. 

We look forward to seeing you.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss  H. Corney  

Phonics Lead and Year 1/ 2 Teacher 

 


